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Comments: Re: protecting nature by winter closing of the gate at Mineral Peak Road

 

Please continue to keep the gate closed.  Our whole family appreciates your efforts to protect delicate forest

conditions by controlling motorized access in winter.

 

Mineral Peak Road is an ideal snowmobile route, especially since it has not been graded for at least a decade

due to USFS budget constraints.

 

Snowmobiles limit interaction with wildlife and the environment while providing special family recreational

opportunities.  We wholeheartedly vote to keep Route 15 / Mineral Peak Road designated for snowmobiles only.

Also, Lolo Forest Route 14 Gold Creek Road.

Love 'em both!


